
 

20 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
Thank you for coming to see us 
 Thank you for taking the time to visit our school during our Open Day for Reception places.  
  
It was lovely to meet you and hope the tour gave you the opportunity to experience first 
hand some of the special environment and ethos of our wonderful school. 
  
During the tour, it was encouraging to see your interest and engagement, as I believe that a 
strong partnership between the school and families is fundamental to the success of our 
children. 
  
If you have any further queries, or require more information about our school, please feel 
free to contact us. 
  
You can call the school office on 020 8805 9811 or email us here. 
  
We also have lots of information about the school on our website here. 
  
Please also let your family and friends know about our Open Days. They are listed here. The 
next one is on 5 December (9-10am) 
  
Once again, thank you for your interest in our school. We hope to have the opportunity to 
welcome your family into our community. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Justyna Powrie 
Headteacher 
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